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Monday 13th June 2022 

 

 

Year 4 Trip to Attenborough Nature Centre 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As part of the Science curriculum Year 4 will be visiting Attenborough Nature Centre on Monday 11th July. 

This will support our ‘Habitats and Food Chain’s’ topic. 

We will be participating in three workshops led by the rangers: Pondlife (looking at food chains and 

participating in pond dipping); Woodland Discovery (including an invertebrate hunt and leaf identification) and 

Brilliant Birds (including a classification trail and bird watching). 

We will leave school promptly at 9.05am and ask that children come into school for 8.30am. We will depart 

Attenborough shortly after 3pm and hope to return to school at 3.50pm (traffic dependent). Children should 

be collected from the hall door near the main office. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch (no nuts please) and plenty of water to drink. As we are participating 

in woodland activities children will need to wear long trousers or leggings and trainers for health and safety 

reasons. We also recommend wearing a waterproof jacket and bringing a sun hat. We will be outside all 

day whatever the weather.  

There are some limited places for parent helpers on the day. If you would like to volunteer, please let the 

school office or your child’s class teacher know. 

The cost of the trip is £11.95 but the PTA have kindly contributed to this so we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £10.25, to be paid by Friday 1st July via MyEd. 

Children will have an EV4 form in their school bags today which needs to be completed and returned to 
school as soon as possible. Without this form, your child will be unable to go on the school trip.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Tomycz & Mrs Dougal 
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